
From: John Broomall <johnbroomall@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, May 7, 2022 11:02 AM 
To: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov>; AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov>; 
Portadordefe7@gmail.com; KevinMurcia@Hotmail.com; Rudy Romero <romerora661@yahoo.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KBFE-LP 94.5 FID 192328 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

Good Morning, 

 
KBFE-LP resumed broadcasting Friday evening, May 6, 2022, at its 

authorized Licensed parameters. The station is in compliance with the Anti-
Drug Act. 

 
With sunset of CDBS is this notification sufficient? Please confirm via email-

to-all.  
 

Thank You, 
 

Carlos A Garcia, Pastor 
Licensee President 
 

Submitted by 

John O. Broomall, Sr. 
Christian Community Broadcasters 

ccbroadcasters.com 
284 Louie Lane, Canton GA 30115 

(770) 720-1037 
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